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Dear Neighbors,
Thanks to all of you who make Valley Crest the good community that we all enjoy.  By hosting or attending the Progressive Dinner or the Annual Brunch, by keeping up and taking pride in your property, or by paying your association dues, you participate in thoughtfulness and fellowship.
On October 30
th
, our Annual Brunch Meeting will take place.
  You are invited and welcome to attend!!  It has proved to be a relaxed time to meet and get to know your neighbors.  
The main purpose of this meeting is to vote for a new Board of Directors.  After four years as President, I will step down, but would like to continue as a Board member. 
  It has been my privilege to work with a dedicated Board of Directors who care and take responsibility for the welfare and progress of our neighborhood.  
The following Officers hav
e agreed to run for reelection:
Jan Nolan, Interim President
Connie Esposito, Past President
Kris Prentice, Secretary
John Schultz, Treasurer
Ed 
Ranier
, Member-at-Large
Mike 
Panopoulis
, Member-at-Large
Karl Sachs, Member-at-Large
Richard 
Motsay
, Member-at-Large
) (
Don Kent, Member-at-Large
Betty 
Legenhausen
, Member-at-Large
We are actively seeking someone to fill the position of President.  Please considering volunteering!  There are only three Board meetings per year, and we 
always appreciate new ideas and support.
I would like to thank Dan Taylor for providing us with a very helpful website.  Realtors and buyers are accessing our site to download our Covenants and contact information.  He also updates the site with our Newsletters.
Warm Regards,
Connie Esposito
President
cmkespo@verizon.net
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VCCA Annual Membership Application
NAME
: 
        
Spouse:
 
Address:
 
Phone:
 
          
      Email 1:
 
 
Email 2:
 
 
Please return c
ompleted membership
 form and $25 check, payable to VCCA, to:  Dore Mobley, 2015 Dumont Rd., Timonium, MD  21093
) (
Lutherville Timonium, MD 21093
) (
We’re on the Web!
Visit us at: http://www.valleycrestmd.com/
)
 (
YOU’RE INVITED!!
OCTOBER 30th
11:00 a.m.
VCCA ANNUAL MEETING
and 
BRUNCH
at
CHRISTOPHER DANIELS
on 
Padonia
 Road
Here we g
o!!  O
n October 30th
, we’ll get together to connect, dine on some great food, have some laughs, and engage in c
ommunity!  T
he roster of Board
 members
 will be presented
, and we’ll have brief reports from our Board Officers.  Would love to see you there!  
RESERVATIONS
 may be emailed or called in to 
Jan Nolan 
by October 26
:
Email – 
jannolan303@gmail.com
Telephone – 
410 591 9916
Checks in the amount of 
$23
.95
 payable to VCCA, may be mailed to:
Jan Nolan
303 Ivy Church Road
Timonium, MD  21093
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